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_—_ Natural Resources Service

From

To

“Subject

R. R. Andrews
Director, Wildlife Management

Our File Reference

Your File Reference

L Roy ) Date

Team Leader - Trap Research

Alberta Environmental Centre Telepsmoe
Fax

RELEASE OF OTTER

4985-001

November 23, 1995

427-6750
422-9557

This memo is to confirm that the otter, now in your possession and ready for release is to be
freed in the Tay River Drainage west of Caroline, Alberta. Also subsequent releases of otter

are to be in the same general area as selected by Fish and Wildlife staff.

Please contact Mr. Eldon Bruns, Head, Wildife Management Section for Rocky Mountain

House/Edson at 845-8230 to amrange for the details of the relea
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From: Ken Ambrock

Sent: ‘ Monday, May 10, 1999 3:28 AM
To: Brent Markham

Ce: Al Cook

Subject: FW: Otter release

Please reply direct, Thanks Ken.

—Original Message—

From: Colin Twitchell [SMTP:colin@arc.ab.ca]
Sent: Friday, May 07, 1999 3:19 PM

To: KEN.AMBROCK@gov.ab.ca

Subject: Otter release

Ken Ambrock
Director
Fisheries and Wildlife Mgmt.

We are currently conducting research on otter, and at the moment have one
surplus adult male. This animal was captured by our research team on trap
line #2361 under the authority of collection license #1732, We have
coordinated past release of otter with Eldon Bruns (Rocky Mountain House),
and would like to do the same with this otter. There is a possibility we

may have a few mare otter for release this spring. All animals scheduled

for release are in good health and have been held with minimal human contact.
I am contacting you via e-mail as opposed to a formal request by letter
because we would like to release this ofter as soon as possible due to

stress related problems with otter in caplivity.

Thank-you for your attention to this request.

Colin Twitchell

Husbandry and Healthcare Technician
Trap Effectiveness Project

Alberta Rearch Council

Vegreville, Alberta

Ph, 632-6702

Fax 632-6809

E-mail colin@arc.ab.ca
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